
Sunday, March 19, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
The Mehfoud family
Sunday, March 19, 2006 at 11:00 o’clock
Joseph and Hamid Makhlouf

Daily Liturgy in the Chapel at 9:00 A.M.

Monday: Abe and Julia Massad
Tuesday: Charles Thomas
Wednesday: Mary Nadder
Thursday: Mariam Lee
Friday: Fr. Antoine Gemayel & Milad Sebaali
Saturday: Deceased members of the Joseph

Family

Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
Msgr. B. Salwan
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 11:00 o’clock
Harry and Zackia Shaia; Philip and Mary Gibrall

Sunday, April 2, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
Joseph & Julia Shaar, Mariam & Cleo Lee & Henri
Lalik
Sunday, April 2, 2006 at 11:00 o’clock
Mary Nadder (40 Day anniversary)
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Saint Anthony’s Maronite Catholic Church
Eparchy of Saint Maron of Brooklyn

4611 Sadler Road
Glen Allen, VA 23060

Phone (804) 270-7234; Fax (804) 273-9914; E-Mail: Stanthony@StAnthonyMaroniteChurch.org
WWW.StAnthonyMaroniteChurch.org

Msgr. George M. Sebaali, Pastor (E-mail: Gmsebaali@aol.com)

Sunday, March 19, 2006, Fourth Sunday Of Lent (Sunday of the Prodigal Son)

Choir Practice
Tuesday, March 21, 2006 at 7:30 P.M. there will be

a Choir practice for both Liturgies

Readers:
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
Subdeacon Kenneth Fodill
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 11:00 A.M.
Harry (Chip) Shia

Altar Boys
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
Elliot Sobel, Zachary and Logan Joseph and Christopher
Maynes
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 11:00 A.M.
Joseph Haboush, Kevin Ferguson, Lawrence Talej and Philip
Yesbeck

Ushers
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
John Sheffield, Jay Pettit, John Aaron & Joseph Shulleeta, Jr.
Sunday, March 26, 2006 at 11:00 A.M.
Sam Dip, John Zeheb, Edward Yesbeck, Jr., & Kenneth Sledd

Scripture Readings For March 26, 2006
1 Tim 5:24-6:5 Mark 2:1-12

Bishop’s Annual Appeal
Thank you for sending in your contribution for theBishop’s
Appeal. If you have not sent in your contribution yet, may
we ask you to do so at your earliest convenience. The
deadline is Easter Sunday.  The Parish’s quota is $8,000.
So far we have raised only $3500. Which means we are still
$4500 short of our quota. Please make your check payable to
SaintAnthony’sand have it ear marked“Bishop’sAppeal”.
Thank you for your kind generosity.

Ladies Communion Breakfast
Sunday, March 19, 2006, the Ladies Auxiliary will attend
the 8:30 A.M., Liturgy and will receive communion as a
group. Following the Liturgy the Ladies Auxiliary invites all
the ladies of the parish to a breakfast in the Church Hall.

First Communion Class
Wednesday, March 22, 2006 at 7:00 P.M., there will be an
evening session for the First Communion Children and their
parents. The Wednesday night sessions are in addition to
Sunday morning sessions.

Upcoming Lebanese Food Festival
Cooking for the Festival is every Tuesday following the
9:00 A.M. Liturgy and Thursday evenings from 4:00 P.M.
until ?. Please give the ladies a hand. There is room for
everyone and everyone is needed. For more information
contact either Theresa Shibley, Janet Fodill or Rosie Shaia.
The festival itself will take place May 19, 20, 21, 2006.

Marriage Banns
The wedding banns are announced for the SECOND time
between Michael Gibrall and Heather McGrath. Anyone
knowing why they should not be joined in the Sacrament of
Marriage is bound in conscience to make it known to the
priest.

Easter Flowers
If you would like to donate for Easter flowers,
please do so no later than Sunday April 9, 2006.
All donations will be acknowledged in Easter
Sunday Bulletin. Donations could be in memory
of loved ones or in thanksgiving to God for

special favors granted or for whatever intentions you may
have.

Easter lilies are $20 each. Please make your check to
St. Anthony’s and have it earmarked Easter Flowers.

Second Collection
Sunday, April 2, 2006, a second collection will be taken for
the Holy Land. This collection will be taken at the request
of the Holy See and the funds collected will be used for the
preservation of the holy places in Palestine. Traditionally,
this collection is taken on Good Friday.  However, I’ve
made the decision to move it to a different date.

The amount collected will be sent to the Chancery Office
for transfer through the proper channels.

Easter Egg Hunt
Sunday, April 9, 2006 following the 11:00o’clockLiturgy,
the Youth Club will sponsor an Easter Egg Hunt for all
children of the parish.

Join us for Stations and Benediction of the Cross every Friday Evening at 6:30 P.M.


